
 

 

 
  

                                               
  

  

  

  

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

February 24, 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Skaneateles family, 

 

In finalizing plans for the possibility of increased access to in-person instruction in grades 8-12, we need your help.  

Please complete the following survey by Sunday, February 28 to assist us in our efforts in getting all Skaneateles 

children access to full-time, in-person instruction. 

 

Family Survey 

 

*Note: The survey is intended only for students and parents in grades 8-12. 

*The full-time instructional model already deployed in grades K-7 will remain unchanged. 

 

Thank you for your continued collaboration. 

 

Stronger together, 

 
Eric Knuth 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Skaneateles High School  

Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 

 

Eric Knuth 
    Superintendent of Schools 

(315) 291-2221 
 

Connor Brown 
School Business Manager 

(315) 291-2268 
Fax (315) 685-0347 

 

 

Skaneateles Central School District 
Nationally Recognized for Excellence 

45 East Elizabeth Street 

Skaneateles, New York 13152 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfndM4VKrW2FfyRNn6OtHoDNPxG69cL-kev2pmQpTSSnIYbcw/viewform

